
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Rida Benotmane 
Numéro d'écrou 42082 Pavillon A.1 
Prison locale 
Al Arjat 
Salé 
MAROKKO 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Rida, 

I wish to express my solidarity with you in defence of your right to freedom of 
expression. I am sorry that you are being held in solitary confinement and not even 
allowed to see photos of your wife. 

I will continue to campaign for the amendment or repeal of all laws which punish the 
peaceful exercise of freedom of expression in Morocco, including Articles 263 and 
265 of the Penal Code. No-one should be imprisoned for simply saying what they 
think. 

Yours in solidarity, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


